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Minutes of the Parish Council (Trust) Meeting (virtual) held on 
Monday, 28th September 2020. 

 

 
Present:  Cllrs Smith, Cade, Burrows, Barsby, Marsh and Anker 
 

50/20 Apologies: Cllrs Sewell and Canham 

51/20 Declarations of Interest: None 

52/20 The Minutes of the Parish Council (Trust) meeting held on the 10th 
August (virtual) were approved 

 

53/20 Finance Report – Clerk 
1. It was agreed that the Clerk would forward Bank statements to Cllr 

Burrows to enable the bank reconciliation to be undertaken. 
2. The finance report was approved as presented.  
3. The following contractual payments were noted: 

● £224.29 Mow All re August Cut 
● £315.00 4 Counties re July Cut 

● £101.22 Waterplus re Allotments 
 

54/20 Field Gardens Report - Cllr Cade 

● Allotments: It was noted that all allotments were tenanted and being 
used. 

● Woodland Walk: The revised route for the Woodland Walk whereby a path 
2-3 metres wide would be created from the current exit on to Edith 
Weston Road to a new one at the junction of Edith Weston Road and 

Pinfold Lane. A new gate would need to be built and fencing erected 
around the 4 allotments at the top of Pinfold Lane. Cllr Cade envisaged a 

cost of approx. £1000 and proposed that this amount be budgeted for next 
year. This was agreed 
 

55/20 Oval Report - Cllr Cade 
● Report on the Trees by Stuart Kidd, RCC Forestry Officer. This had been 

circulated to all Cllrs. It was proposed and agreed that work categorised as 
priority 2 and 3 should be undertaken subject to getting a quote for the 
work.  It was noted that the next inspection should take place in 

September 2022 
 

 
56/20 Date of next meeting: Monday 19th October, immediately 
following the NLPC meeting (Virtual) 

 
 

The meeting closed at 9.15pm 
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